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REMINDER

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,

Life is really back to normal in school – I have been so impressed with the children and how hard 
they are working. Our new Nursery and Reception have also settled in so well. As we enter Autumn 
now and Harvest celebration time we would like to support our local Foodbank. Please could we 
ask children to bring in any donations that we can pass to Rugby Foodbank. Any sealed food 
donations are welcomed and they are especially asking for coffee, hot chocolate, washing 
powder/tablets and cuppa soups currently. If all donations can be in by Friday 14th October we will 
get these delivered the last week of term.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Healthy lunchboxes and snacks

Here is the link to the Sept/Nov digital 
version of Allsorts magazine

https://bit.ly/_ALLSORTS_SEPNOV22

you can tap straight to advertisers’ 
websites when viewing the mag on 
your phone (please mention allsorts). 
There are lots of activities/holiday 
clubs to keep you busy and services to 
help your family plus a competition to 
enter. You can view this issue 
at www.allsortsmag.com too or on 
the allsorts Facebook page soon. Stay 
safe and take care - Michelle Love 
(Editor).
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According to advice from the Food Standards 
Agency, a healthy packed lunch should include: 
Meat, fish or a dairy source of protein Starchy 
carbohydrate, such as a wholegrain sandwich, to 
provide energy At least one portion each of a 
fruit and vegetable or salad Water or milk to 
drink, but diluted fruit juice and yogurt drinks 
or smoothies are acceptable. 
The key foods to avoid are:
Sweets and chocolate
Snacks, like crisps, with added salt/sugar/fat
Sugary and fizzy drinks
Deep-fried foods and processed meats
White bread - if children won't eat brown, try 
wholemeal/white combined sliced bread. 

We ask that a healthy snack is provided at break 
time if children want to bring one in. Please can 
not food be brought into school in glass 
containers. Thank you. 

LEGO Club donations

We are considering 
running a LEGO Club for 
Juniors/KS1 children after 
the half-tem break. We are 
asking parents to donate 
any good quality Lego you 
may have unused at home 
so as to enable us to set up 
the club.

Thank you in advance for 
your generosity.

No Irish Dancing on:

25th November 2022 
and

9th December 2022

https://bit.ly/_ALLSORTS_SEPNOV22
http://www.allsortsmag.com/
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The PTA will be releasing a dedicated newsletter after their AGM however, in the meantime, we’d like to thank you all for 
such a wonderful 2022 fundraising year. Without you all taking part, coming to the events and sponsoring the children we 
simply wouldn’t be able to help support our school. Particularly following the pandemic it was fantastic to get the whole 
school community together with some wonderful events, and we look forward to more this academic year.

The first job of 2022/2023 year is to re-elect all roles of the PTA, as per our Friends Of Our Lady’s constitution. These are as 
follows:

• Chair of the PTA

• Treasurer

• Secretary

If you would like to put yourself forward for any of these roles, please email ourladysprincethorpepta@yahoo.co.uk . If 
you have any questions on please feel free to speak to Kirsty Maclean at any time (Mum to Arthur in Year 5). In previous 
years we have seen people share roles which has worked really well, so if you’d like to discuss this further, please just ask. 
Our Annual General Meeting will take place on Friday 7th October 2023 at 3.30 in the staff room in school. It will be at this 
meeting that all roles will be assigned and we can officially begin our 2022/2023 fundraising year.

PTA 
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Please consider joining our school lottery. Cash prizes are 
won every week with very good odds as it is only between 
the people that sign up in our school. The money raised 
goes straight back into the school for the children. It is 
really easy to sign up following this link: 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-
ladys-primary-school-princethorpe

If we have 50 tickets sold we can raise over £1000 over the 
course of the year. 

Thank you to all our supporters we really appreciate your 
help. 

Our School Lottery Webinar to help families with children aged 0-5 

with special educational needs or disabilities in 

Warwickshire

Warwickshire County Council is hosting another special 
educational needs and disabilities (SEND) webinar on 
Tuesday 4 October to support parents-to-be and parents 
with children aged 0-5.
The webinar offers an opportunity to understand more 
about the support provided by the local Health Visiting 
Service, with a particular focus on children with SEND.
Health Visitors offer advice on a range of topics from 
eating, sleeping and toileting as well as housing, 
relationships and caring for and making connections with 
your child. They play a vital role, working in partnership 
with parents to assess needs and identify problems or 
issues at the earliest opportunity.
The webinar will explain how health visitors will work with 
families and other agencies to improve health and 
wellbeing for the whole family, looking in more detail at the 
support the service offers for children aged 0-5 years with 
SEND.
During the session, parents and carers will also be able to 
put their questions to the 0-5 team from South 
Warwickshire University NHS Foundation Trust.
The webinar takes place on Tuesday 4 October, 1.30pm -
2.30pm and you can register to attend 
at: https://bit.ly/HealthVisiting

mailto:ourladysprincethorpepta@yahoo.co.uk
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FHealthVisiting&data=05%7C01%7Cstephenheight%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cbb1dcff075f145ec841f08da9c8cf1d8%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C637994426401792174%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yCoB59SzYfLr27Z%2FW5Q8Wu73z4N8%2BNiYycxeV7mylsA%3D&reserved=0
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Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing what we are up to –
keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page –
Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Whole 
class 

Ryan Arthur C Caitlin Hugo Mia Olivia Max

.

Workers Of The Year 

Year 
N & R

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

75% 100% 98% 98% 98% 100% 85%

Attendance and Punctuality 
Whole school: 93%

Date Time Activity

Mon 26th September 4.15 -4.30pm The Football Playground

Tues 27th September 3.15 - 4.30pm Y3-6 Basketball Club

Wed 28th September 9.15 -11.30am KS2 Music Lessons with Mr Roe

Thurs 29th September 3.30pm

Fri 30th September
3.15 -5pm Irish Dancing

Next School Week at a Glance 

Congratulations to Mr K, last week’s lottery winner.

Please consider signing up if you haven’t already.
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe

School Lottery

23rd September 2022

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
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Permission for a leave of absence needs 
to be sought from the Head teacher 
should you wish to take your child out of 
school during term time for an 
exceptional reason. 

Please note that strict Government laws 
are in place in relation to school 
attendance.

Term time holidays are not permitted 
once your child has started school.  All 
holidays should be taken whilst the 
school is closed.  

Holidays in term time will not be 
considered as 'exceptional' and will NOT 
be authorised.

Your child's attendance is our shared 
priority.

For your information

23rd September 2022

LEAVE OF ABSENCE

Breakfast and Afterschool Club NEW RATES

New Fee structure has been agreed by the full 
governing body.

Morning session – one fixed rate regardless of drop-off 
time:
8.00 - 8.45am: £6.00

Evening sessions:
3.15- 4.30pm prompt: £10; 
3.15- 6.00pm: £17.50
4.30-6.00pm only: £7.50 (this includes children using 
the B4A club after finishing an after-school activity but 
needing to remain at school until collected by parents)

PLEASE NOTE THAT PROMT COLLECTION TIMES ARE ADHERED 
TO – SO AS TO PREVENT FULL COSTS OF FOLLOWING 
SESSIONS. C
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We're encouraging children and young people 

to comment on existing ideas and add new 

ones here:

https://discuss.warwickshire.gov.uk/

https://discuss.warwickshire.gov.uk/
https://discuss.warwickshire.gov.uk/


Newsletter Nov 2021



Newsletter Nov 2021


